December

Class 108 Newsletter!



Happy December!! Class 108 has been working so hard across all content areas and been showing some impressive growth! In order to continue their success, please make sure to read with your child every night. It is also important that children are practicing their sight words every night and returning their sight word boxes to school each day. Please make sure to check your child's folder for homework and notices each day as well

ELA

Students are doing an amazing job writing like scientists. They make observations using their 5 senses, label pictures, and write their own pattern books! Students are also reading a variety of storybooks and labeling their books using post-its. We are continuing to work on private and partner reading.

Math

Students are beginning chapter four, which teaches representing and comparing numbers to ten. Students will learn different ways to make ten, as well as how to solve word problems within ten. Please continue to practice writing and counting numbers 1-10 with your child at home.

Important Dates

December 14th-Music trip with Ms. Mia (students who go to music only)
December 15th- Field trip to Rockefeller Center

December 25th-January 1st-Winter recess (NO SCHOOL)

Birthdays and Mousekateer of the Month!

Happy birthday to Jaden and Marcel who are celebrating in December! Congratulations to Darion for being our Mousekateer of the month! He is showing so much growth and we are so proud!